
This is a letter to Mr. Hallmark addressed to Dads submitted by Sharon Burns in 2002 that is very beautiful 
and needs repeating.  Whether you’re a biological Dad, a Step-Dad or a Granddad, you’re very special, so 
please appreciate this letter. 
 

Thank you, Sharon. 
 
 
 

 

Dear Mr. Hallmark 
 

  I’m back again to ask you to try and help me out. 
 

  It’s Father’s Day, you know, and I don’t want to leave my Dad out. 
 

  You know I’m up in Heaven and still can’t find a card that would help my Dad 
  through this day, which is very, very hard. 
 

  He’s head of the family, in case you didn’t know, he protects and cares for all of us. 
 

  But, his heart is broken because he thinks he failed us so. 
 

  He must be strong for Mom, or at least he thinks he must.  To help her when her  
  tears flow, so his, he holds them back. 
 

  He needs to know he did no wrong, there was nothing he could do.  He was always 
  there and did his best to watch over me with care. 
 

  He would keep me warm, and give those winks so I knew he’d always be there. 
 

  He’s the best Dad ever and I hope he knows that I am ok and love and cherish him 
  with all my heart, every single day. 
 

  So, please help me, just to let him know I’m still with him every day … and want to 
  wish him the very best, 
 

“Happy Father’s Day,  
 

I love you, Daddy.” 
 

Happy Father’s Day, Dad 
 

 

 

A Happy Mother’s Day to all the biological, step and grandmoms, 
too.  It’s very, very tough but try to count the blessings you do 
have.   

From Judy and your TCF Family 
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